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14th December 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Foundation Stage – Staffing Update 

 

We have been pleased that following a period of transition in 2022-23 we have been able to offer 

a much more stable picture around staffing in the Foundation Stage during this first term of 2023-

24. This is no easy feat in the current economic and educational landscape and we are grateful 

to the whole team, to both new and longstanding members, who have brought so much to your 

children’s experiences this term.  

 

We are always keen to keep you updated with the picture as we move forward and are really 

pleased to share with you that Mrs Heeks and Miss Poucher will continue to be part of our 

Foundation Stage team for the rest of 2023-24.  

 

As things stand then, this means an unchanged look to the Foundation Stage team of adults for 

the Spring and Summer term of 2024. We are proud to have a team so attuned to the needs of 

your children and so reflective of the ethos and values that we believe makes Haytor View such a 

positive environment for your children to develop and grow.  

 

We know that the whole team look forward to spending more time with your children, and with 

you, throughout 2024.  

 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  
 

 

 

Scott Hampton                                                              Sarah Butler 

Acting Head Teacher                                                   Foundation Stage Leader 
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